
GITARATTAN JINDAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Rohini, Delhi-85 

 
CLASS - IX 

Date: 20th September, 2018 
Circular No: GRJPS/2018-19/016 
Dear Parent 
Greetings! 

 
VISIT TO NATIONAL SCIENCE CENTRE 

“A drop of water is worth more than a sack of gold to a thirsty man” 

True conservation provides for wise use by the general public .There are a 
number of ways to save water and they all start within ourselves. We, at school 
believe that conservation of natural resources is the most important domestic 
issue which has generated the essential need of effective and proper utilisation 
of fresh water ,clean air and all other recreationalassets. 

 To promote and motivate students for the cause the school is organising a visit 
to National Science Centre,  Pragati Maidan, New Delhi on 29th September 
2018 for students of class IX as an integral part of ISA activity .The students are 
required to carry water bottle, lunch box and I-card with them.  

We expect whole hearted participation and cooperation from you for the cause. 

 

Regards 

 

Head of the School  

Ms. D.Anupama 

 

 

 

 

 


